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June 27 2016

Health, Communities, Disability Services & Domestic & Family Violence Prevention Committee, 

Parliament House, George Street, Brisbane, Qld, 4000

Dear Committee

I am writing in regard to the Abortion Law Reform (Woment's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016.

Allowing any kind of murder is unhelpful to the good function of this country.  The right to life must be presumed to be a
 natural right for all.  Otherwise we do not have anything.  Take away the right to life of one person and you take away any
 argument for protecting the life of any person.

A woman should never be given the right to choose to murder her own child whether the child is born or unborn. Abortion
 is a particularly barbaric form of murder, given how natural and beautiful an instinct it is for a woman to want to protect
 and love her own child.

Despite what abortion clinics tell mothers, the baby feels pain both physical and emotional as it is being destroyed.  Please
 do not allow this hideous crime to be permitted and condoned by the government.  It would be much more moral and
 helpful to invest money in helping mothers who are pregnant and need support.

Yours sincerely

Gemma Griffiths
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